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12 April 2019 
 
The directors 
Yinhawangka Aboriginal Corporation 
RNTBC  
PO Box 94 
PARABURDOO WA 6754 
 

Yinhawangka Aboriginal Corporation 
RNTBC  
C/- Ms Anna Taite 
Contact person 
PO Box 94 
PARABURDOO WA 6754 

Dear directors 

Invitation to show cause why your corporation should not be under special 
administration 
I am writing to tell you that I am considering putting Yinhawangka Aboriginal Corporation 
RNTBC (ICN 7837) (the corporation) under special administration under Division 487 of 
the Corporations (Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander) Act 2006 (CATSI Act).  
If I do this, your corporation will be run by a special administrator appointed by the Registrar 
or his delegate. That person will have a broad range of powers over the affairs of your 
corporation. 
Before I place the corporation under special administration the CATSI Act requires 
me to give the corporation an opportunity to show me why I should not take this action. 
I attach a notice under section 487-10 of the CATSI Act which has been issued as a result 
of the recent examination of the affairs of the corporation and concerns raised with this 
office following the examination. The notice sets out in detail all of the matters that are of 
concern to me. 
The notice also invites the corporation to show cause by the close of business on 
Friday, 3 May 2019 why it should not be placed under special administration.  

If you want to speak to anyone at our office about this, please ring me using the free 
number 1800 622 431 (not free for mobile phones) or you can send an email to 
michael.strecker@oric.gov.au.  

Yours sincerely 

 
Michael Strecker 
Delegate of the Registrar of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Corporations 
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